DRr. ALBERT 0. SINGLETON

AMERICAN NATI

SUBGEON

L INSURANCE BUILDING

GALVESTON, TEXAS.

June 28th, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin,
271 W. Short St

- Lexington, Ky.

My dear Dr. Rankin:

I have had in mind for several days dropping
you a note congratulating you upon your clection to the high
office of head of the American Medical Association. We were
delighted to hear the good news and I feel very proud of you.

With kindest regards to you and your family,
I am,

Sincerely ynurs,J

A. G Single




